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Dear Chairwoman Granger and Ranking Member DeLauro:

I am requesting funding for City of Murfreesboro’s project for the Broad and Lytle St. Multimodal Access
Project to create an ADA compliant multimodal access pathway. The entity to receive funding for this
project is the City of Murfreesboro located at 111 W Vine St, Murfreesboro, TN 37130. The funding would
be used for the creation of a safe transportation connector to an existing underpass to provide a much-
needed safer pedestrian access between US 70 (Broad St) and Lytle Street. The proposed Broad and Lytle
St Multimodal Access Project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because it will positively influence
safety and pedestrian traffic. This project aligns with the USDOT’s focus to increase convenience that helps
to reduce commute times, improve walkability and boost quality of life. Additionally, the project is a good
steward of DOT funds as it feeds into DOT’s Roadway Safety and Active Transportation, as emphasized
in the BIL, by strengthen protections for those who walk or use a wheelchair as a method of transportation.

The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by under 23 U.S.
Code § 133(b)(7).

[ ¢ertify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate family.

Scott DeslJarlais

Member of Congress
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